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From:	Reveley	IV,	Taylor	
Sent:	Thursday,	March	15,	2018	12:55	PM	
To:	BOV	
Subject:	Longwood	BOV	Meeting 
  
Friends,	
	
Campus	is	beginning	to	take	on	the	beauty	of	the	spring,	and	we	can’t	wait	to	see	you	next	
week.	
	
There	is	a	real	sense	of	blossoming	on	campus	and	in	Farmville.		The	Upchurch	University	
Center,	Brock	Hall,	and	the	Weyanoke	Hotel	are	all	taking	form.		We’ll	tour	Brock	Hall	and	the	
Weyanoke	during	next	week’s	meeting.		The	new	core	curriculum	likewise	is	advancing	to	
implementation	---	and	ready	for	a	name.		And	the	admissions	cycle	is	running	strongly.	
	
At	next	week’s	meeting	we’ll	have	a	chance	to	discuss	these	matters	and	others	of	crucial	
importance	for	the	University’s	progress.		As	is	customary	in	March,	the	Board	will	consider	
faculty	promotion	and	tenure	as	well.		We	will	also	discuss	the	General	Assembly	session	as	it	
relates	to	higher	education	and	Longwood.	
	
It	is	a	deep	delight	to	see	Longwood’s	momentum,	even	and	perhaps	especially	with	the	
country	and	the	world	in	a	time	of	such	tension	and	unease.		This	momentum	here	comes	from	
so	much	hard	work	throughout	all	of	Longwood,	and	from	your	vision	and	the	foresight	of	our	
work	together.	
	
Kay	will	be	distributing	your	briefing	materials	electronically	later	today	and	in	hard	copy	by	
overnight	delivery.	
	
Thanks,	as	always	---	and	see	you	soon,	
Taylor	
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